Pelican Lake Property Owners Association

Late August 2013
E-communications
Update

Pelican Lake, Ottertail Co, MIN

Greetings!

A few more updates on what just happened or is coming up.

PLPOA hosted the Appreciation Social

on Friday, August 16th at Fair Hills Resort. It was a way of saying thanks to all of the board
members, majors and captains around the lake and the volunteers that worked on the 2013
PLPOA events. It was also the completion of the two years as President for Karen Hart.
Thank you Karen!!

The next lake meeting will be led by our president elect, Jim Prondzinski (Broadwater Beach).
He will officially take the lead on January 1, 2014 for the next two years. A complete list of
officers is on our website.

PGOLID annual meeting 8/17 recap

Moriya Rufer reported on the state of the lake as well as the ongoing projects that PGOLID is
responsible for. She has much of this posted online as well and to see that info, you may go
to PGOLID.org. The DNR has done a modification to the Dam replacement plan and it will
now be repaired instead of replaced and the construction will begin in October. The Financial
budget was approved at an amount similar to last year with the same ongoing projects.
Elections were held with Larry Kohler and Ed Johnson being elected to their 2nd three year
terms. Jay Elshaug was elected to replace Denny Tolefson who had served his six years.
Thank you Denny, for contributing those six years to the management of Pelican Lake and
welcome Jay Elshaug, to the PGOLID board.

Minnesota Energy Open House

Minnesota Energy Resources is hosting a community Open House for property owners in the
Lake Sallie, Lake Melissa and Pelican Lake areas to learn more about the potential for a
natural gas extension, how to get natural gas service and answer any questions you may have.
The dates are Thursday, August 22 from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and Friday, August 23 from
7:30 am. to 10:30 a.m. at the Detroit Country Club, 24591 County Road 22, Detroit Lakes
MN

Minnesota Energy Resources will provide project overview presentations every half hour and
will have staff on hand to answer questions. Information will also be available on: safety,
efficiency, set-up and much more. If you'd like to compare the cost of natural gas to your
current heating fuel, please come with knowledge of your energy use over the last 12 months.

Concert on the Beach on Saturday, August 24, 2013, 4:00 pm

The Devils Lake Community Band, 55-60 musicians from the Devils Lake area in ND, will
play a one-hour concert on Lynn Hoghaug's beach (5 cottages east of Barry's Property).
Music will include marches, show tunes, old-time, pop, and patriotic medleys. Enjoy the
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band from your boat.

From 1:00 to 3:00 pm, the band will cruise the lake, playing from the Big Pelican for cottage
owners who have requested a stop. If you want the Big Pelican to stop and play a few tunes at
your beach, please contact Lynn Hoghaug, (218) 532-3131. A free-will donation is requested
to help defray costs. If you have a specific tune, the band will meet your request if they have
the music.

Last Call for Dock Signs
We would also like to remind you that the 'dock signs' order will be going to the printer at the

end of this month. Some lake members have asked about having their names printed also, with
an additional sign. That can be possible. Please contact Deb Majkrzak to complete that order
and payment (cost for the address signs is $15.20 made out to INDIGO SIGNS). Deb's phone
at the lake is 532-7534.

Sincerely,

Jeff Peltier
PLPOA Communications




